
 

                                                                       Friday 15th December 2023                        

BRAWDDEG CYMRAEG YR WYTHNOS / WELSH PHRASE OF THE WEEK 
Your child will be learning these phrases in school this week.  Please 

encourage their use of the Welsh Language by practicing with them at home. 
Nadolig Llawen 

 

Merry Christmas 
 

 
 

WORKER OF THE WEEK! 
Nursery am: Aggie Clarke 

Nursery pm: Evie-Rae Cawthorn-Cobb 
Reception: Riley Rose 

Year 1: Theo Lai 
Year 2: Isaac Lace 

Year 3: Macie-Rose Riley  
Year 4: Scarlett Louch-Madden 

Year 5: Mikey Murphy 
Year 6: Emily Bobbett 

Y Bont: Ajay Gulley-Rollings, Jack Agnew and Gabriel Fellows 
 

HEADLINES: 
SCHOOL CLOSED FRIDAY FOR CHILDREN – RETURN Tuesday 9th January 
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS FAIR TUESDAY 19th DECEMBER 
Doors will open just after 3pm on Tuesday!  Everyone welcome!  Hot food and drinks will be 
available as well as lots of games and prizes!  Children must be picked up at usual times at the 
end of school day prior to attending the fair.  Please ensure you bring your loose change!  
CHRISTMAS CONCERTs 
Thank you to all those able to attend concerts this week.  The hard work of staff to 
organise more than 100 children in each performance and the amazing efforts of our 
children was a pleasure to see!  We are glad you were able to share in this wonderful 
experience with us.  
CINEMA VISIT ON WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER 
We will all be leaving school at 9.35am on Wednesday to walk to the MEMO Hall to watch 
our Christmas movie!  School will provide a snack for the children whilst at the cinema to 
ensure fairness so please do not send your child with additional treats.  On their return, 
Reception through to Y6 and Y Bont will have a whole school Christmas Party lunch!  This 
will include a twist on school lunch combined with items brought in by the children.  A 
separate letter will go home today regarding food items.  Children are invited to again wear 
their Christmas jumper or party clothes but please be reminded that they will be walking to 
the MEMO Hall in the morning so warm clothes and sensible flat shoes are essential.  Parties 
for Nursery children will be arranged separately. 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNICATION: 
HIGH STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL TWITTER (X) ACCOUNT 
Check what has been happening in your child’s class this week! 
https://twitter.com/highstreetps 
HIGH STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL WEBSITE 
Any further questions about High Street?  Check out our website: 
https://www.highstreetprimary.co.uk 
 
 
 

HEADLINES: 
COATS 
 Children will go out in all weathers – please ensure they bring a coat every day, 

and a hat, scarf and gloves for the colder weather.  Please ensure all items have 
their names in. 

WATER BOTTLE AND UNPROCESSED FRUIT SNACK 
 Please ensure you provide your child with a water bottle and a natural piece of 

fruit for snack – no sweets or processed snacks. 
GAMES CLUB 

Please remember you can still borrow games to play at home.  These can be 
borrowed and returned on Fridays after school to the SNUG.  
 

EVENTS / DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 Friday 22nd December:  INSET Day (School closed for children) 
 School Holidays: From Monday 25th December. 
 INSET DAY Monday 8th January – School closed for children 

New term starts on Tuesday 9th January for children. 

https://twitter.com/highstreetps
https://www.highstreetprimary.co.uk/


 


